

11<sup>th</sup> May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## Ref: Day Trip Offsite Learning Opportunity to Bournemouth and Poole College

I am writing to you to inform you of an offsite learning opportunity that will be taking place for a select group of the young people within Oak Academy to Bournemouth and Poole College on May 17<sup>th</sup>, 2023.

We will be visiting Bournemouth and Poole College. 15 girls from Year 9 are invited to attend a festival day at Bournemouth and Poole College's North Road site on 17th of May, Wednesday, to complete five workshops; three engineering based, 1 digital based and 1 science based during this day trip. Places are strictly limited; on a first come, first served basis.

We will be leaving the Academy at approximately 8.45am on Wednesday and will return at 3.00pm on the same day. We will be travelling by school minibus to and from the event.

The event is fully funded with no costs for parents. The participants need to be in their school uniform and are advised to bring a pack lunch for the trip. Space will be provided for lunch at the college. A member of staff will travel with the group and be always present.

If you would like your daughter to attend, please use this link to complete a short MS Forms survey that will collect permissions:

The survey will close Monday 15<sup>th</sup> evening and students selected for the trip will be informed on Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> May.

Yours faithfully,

Ms. U Spencer

Trip Organiser





Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

